
From: "John Routh" <John.Routh@traviscountytx.gov>
To: "Andre Betit" <Andre.Betit@traviscountytx.gov>

Date: 9/15/2020 1:45:32 PM
Subject: FW: Proposed concrete recycling plant on Barr Lane

As requested
 
Thank you,
 
John Routh, P.E., PMP
TNR Development Services
Office: 512-854-5196  Mobile: 512-587-1691
 
I also made significant comments on the drainage discipline. With contours/topography it does not appear feasible to modify the design. Rather it will need a new concept for concrete
recycling. Or a different land use project.
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Overlay of the Engineers design sheet, with Arterial A alignment overlayed by Mo.



 
Thank you,
 
John Routh, P.E., PMP
TNR Development Services
Office: 512-854-5196 Mobile: 512-587-1691
 



 
 
From: Joyce Thoresen <joycethoresen564@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 1:23 PM
To: Jeffrey Travillion <Jeffrey.Travillion@traviscountytx.gov>; Cynthia McDonald <Cynthia.McDonald@traviscountytx.gov>; Mo Mortazavi 
<Mo.Mortazavi@traviscountytx.gov>
Cc: John Routh <John.Routh@traviscountytx.gov>; Deone Wilhite <Deone.Wilhite@traviscountytx.gov>; Brigid Shea <Brigid.Shea@traviscountytx.gov>; Gerald Daugherty 
<Gerald.Daugherty@traviscountytx.gov>; Sam Biscoe <Sam.Biscoe@traviscountytx.gov>; Margaret Gomez <Margaret.Gomez@traviscountytx.gov>; Anna Bowlin 
<Anna.Bowlin@traviscountytx.gov>
Subject: Proposed concrete recycling plant on Barr Lane
 
CAUTION: This email is from OUTSIDE Travis County. Links or attachments may be dangerous. Click the Phish Alert button above if you think this email is 
malicious.

 
RE: PERMIT NUMBER: 20-28538
 
I write to ask all of you to oppose the concrete recycling plant proposed at the intersection of Springdale Road and Blue Goose. (#3 on attached map) 
 
As you know, roads in this area were not built to accommodate the numbers and kinds of trucks necessary to operate a concrete recycling plant.  Such a plant 
will produce noise, air pollution, and environmental damage that will reduce the quality of life not only in Walnut Place but Colonial Place, Chimney Hill, and 
Pioneer Crossing East (with homes just on the other side of Blue Goose). And--the historic Barr Mansion is across Springdale from this proposed facility.
 
The preferred route for Arterial A goes through this property. This route was meticulously studied with neighborhood input several years ago. I pray Travis County
will not change the route of Arterial A to accommodate a proposed cement recycling plant. 
 
We request that Walnut Place and other involved neighborhoods and land owners be kept informed of any developments or changes to this permit.
 
Thank you,
 
Joyce Thoresen
 
--
Joyce Thoresen
3600 Carla Drive
Walnut Place Neighborhood
512-926-6204 (home)
512-217-3275 (cell)
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This electronic mail message, including any attachments, may be confidential or privileged under applicable law. This email is intended solely for the
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you are notified that any use, dissemination,
distribution, copying, disclosure or any other action taken in relation to the content of this email including any attachments is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copy of this email, including 
secure destruction of any printouts.


